



My summer trip

Last summer I **went** to San Andrés. It is a great island to have a holiday as it is really calm and close to different interesting places. People are very friendly and hospitable.

On the first day, my family and I arrived to the hotel. It **had** a wonderful view of the sea. The beds were very comfortable and the dishes were absolutely delicious. Then, we went to the beach and enjoyed a beautiful sunset along a cold beer and my loved ones.

The next day, we took a car to the Morgan cave. It **took** us almost 30 minutes to get there. Once there, we entered the cave, it was a bit scary, because it was so dark and you couldn't see anything in the water. I wanted to get deeper and discover much more, but I was afraid something strange or scary could happen to me.

Afterwards, we went to the providencia island, we took a sun bath, drank some cocktails and enjoyed the beach for a while. Before leaving, we went to a submarine and **saw** many sea animals like a manta ray, turtles and fish. It was a beautiful experience.

I have so many memories with my family, I will never forget our summer trip.

1. Answer the following questions according to the text.

1. What did the writer do in providencia?

2. Did they go to the Morgan cave?

3. Who did the writer go with to San Andrés?

4. How did they go to the Morgan cave?

5. Were they staying in a close to the sea?

2. Match the past verbs to the correct definition.

1. Went

a. possess, own, or hold

2. Had

b. move from one place to another; travel

3. Took

c. lay hold of (something) with one's hands.

4. Saw

d. perceive with the eyes; discern visually